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Sasha Serrao

From: Abigail Goldberg <abigail@goldbergblaise.com.au>
Sent: Thursday, 3 March 2022 2:55 PM
To: Jim Lewis; Sasha Serrao
Cc: Robin Roy
Subject: Chair, LLV CCC: stepping down

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] This email was sent from outside your organisation - be cautious when opening attachments or 
clicking links. 

 

Dear Jim and Sasha 
 
It has been a pleasure working with you and the SINSW project team to establish and progress the Lindfield Learning 
Village CCC. I note that this CCC was required as a Condition of Approval for the Lindfield Learning Village school 
SSD, however there are no specific conditions which the CCC are required to have input to. Nevertheless, SINSW has 
been highly cooperative in working with me and community representatives to identify matters relating to the SSD 
to discuss at meetings.  
 
Matters addressed by the CCC to date are detailed in the Annual Report submitted to the Department of Planning in 
January this year. These matters included fire safety handling, school transport planning and landscaping. However, 
as construction has now been completed, CCC members have begun to question the purpose of the Committee, 
which has moved its attention to local concerns unrelated to the SSD eg parking for the OOSH, rather than issues 
directly related to the project, which is the role of the CCC. 
 
As Chair, I consider that this Committee has been of value as a forum for community engagement through the 
construction phase. I do however agree with CCC members that the purpose of the Committee is no longer being 
met. In addition, as I’ve recently been appointed as Chair of Water Infrastructure NSW as well as carrying over a 
number of other roles, plus parenting duties for my Year 11 child, I’ve made the decision to step down from this 
Chair role. 
  
Please accept my apologies for any inconvenience this may cause SINSW, but I note that should the Committee be 
required to continue, I would be happy to chair the next meeting scheduled for 28 April as my last. If however no 
further meetings are required, or alternative arrangements are made, I will send a farewell note to participants. 
 
Again, please accept my thanks for the cooperative and helpful approach demonstrated by SINSW through this 
process so far, and my good wishes for both SINSW and the school going forward.  
 
Don’t hesitate to be in contact if needed. 
  
Regards 
Abigail 
 
 
 
Abigail Goldberg FAICD FPIA, Chair and Director 

T: 0404 021 552 
E: abigail@goldbergblaise.com.au 
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